
 

 
 

RECORD OF CONVERSATION 
 
 

Arnold W. Scott 
Senior Air Safety Investigator 
Central Region 

 
 

Person Contacted: Randy Auburg,  
NTSB Accident Number: CEN18FA204 

 
 

 
Narrative: 

 
During an interview with Randy Auburg, the pilot’s former flight instructor, he stated the pilot 
had taken a 3 to 5 year “hiatus” from flying. After his absence from flying, the pilot approached 
him and requested flight instruction. Mr. Auburg said he flew with the pilot in a Cessna 172 
from December 2016 to April 2017. When he last flew with the pilot. He estimated the pilot had 
accrued 100 total flight hours. The instructor said he never flew with the pilot in the Cirrus 
SR22. 
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